
Paul Riley’s testimony 

I'm writing you today in regards to the duty to notify. Why is it that we don't have the duty to notify 

when using any other of our birth rights? Why is it that the only amendment ever under attack is our 

2nd Amendment. They one granted to us at birth to be able to defend our life, liberty, and property? 

 I'm not going to go on, and on about my rights. The only people the duty to notify affects is lawful gun 

owners. The people NOT out to harm law enforcement. Criminals on the other hand will never notify 

anyone of there weapon until it's to late. So again the state is suggesting to punish the many over the 

actions of the few. 

 I ask the members of this committee to consider giving back some of the freedoms Ohioans have lost 

over the years and secure your seats for another term because Ohio Gun Owners are paying more 

attention to your actions than we ever have before. 

 We're watching! 


